
Patrick Fougere is one of Nova Scotia’s 
804 certified Journeypersons for 2006/07. 

Qualified skilled tradespeople are essential to the strength and 
growth of our province’s businesses and its economy.

The Department of Education manages Nova Scotia’s apprenticeship 
training and certification system. We work with industry and other 
partners to ensure Nova Scotians get high-quality training that 
meets the needs of employers.

For more information, 
visit www.apprenticeship.ednet.ns.ca 
or call 1-800-494-5651

Congratulations Apprentices!

“Cooking has always been something I’ve enjoyed as 
a hobby,” said Mr. Fougere. “Because of the training I 
received through the apprenticeship program, I get paid 
to do what I love, and that’s a great feeling.”


